
          602 Raleigh Road 
Henderson, NC  27536 

April 26th, 2021 (Revised June 11th, 2021) 

Wake County Attorneys Office 
P.O. Box 550 
Raleigh NC  27602 – 0550  

Re:  Easement Request on Wake County Property 
               10505 Poole Road, Wendell NC  Wake County 

         PIN # 1763841077 

Duke Energy will be installing a new Overhead primary distribution line on Poole Road, Wendell NC to 
complete a feeder tie which will connect the lines from the southern part of Poole Road to the northern side 
in order to improve the system reliability in the area.  Duke Energy will be extending the existing overhead 
distribution line from the existing pole 147Y10 on Wake County property to a new proposed pole on the 
adjacent property.  No trees will be removed for this installation, although some side trimming will be 
necessary to allow for the 3 phase clearance.  

In order to complete this project, Duke Energy will need an Easement from Wake County.  Enclosed is the 
Easement document with an Exhibit A attached.  

Please return the executed original document to me at the address above and you can reach me at 919-
830-7395 should you have any questions.

Regards, 

Carol S. Loyd 
Duke Energy – Carolinas East 
Lead Real Estate Rep 
Carol.loyd@duke-energy.com 


